OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

15% June 2001

Mr and Mrs Raymond Ferguson

Dear Mr and Mrs Ferguson

I wish to express to you my sincere sympathy following the death of your daughter
Rachel.

We are all deeply saddened and appreciate the loss you must be feeling. The Medical
and Nursing Staff who cared for Rachel would like to offer you both their sincere
condolences and they would also like to offer you the opportunity to meet with them

if you feel this would be of any help.

iﬁ_you wish me to arrange this for you please contact my Department by ringing Sally
Doterty NN '

Yours sincerely

Mrs Stella Burnside
Chief Executive
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